



Fwd: Following up

Andrea Stevenson <andrea_stevens< th=""><th>son@parkrose.k12.or.us></th></andrea_stevens<>	son@parkrose.k12.or.us>
---	-------------------------

Fri, Mar 31, 2023 at 3:41 PM

Board & Student Representatives, see below from Chair Durant. Please email her any questions you would like her to ask ProLogis and/or Rubio's office.			
Forwarded message			
On Tue, Mar 28, 2023, 5:56 PM Schoene, Jillian < Jillian.Schoene@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:			
	Michael and Elizabeth:		
		at we had a productive meeting with Prologis last week. There were some clarifying things we would be interested to learn as well.	
		entrance/exit off of Sandy as well as 122 nd – and the buffer area is much larger than what was had with you and the other members of the school board.	
	In other words, I think we	need to facilitate some basic information sharing – and then go from there.	
	I asked the company in the meeting if they could pull together a presentation with renderings to share with you two, specifically. I think they would be open to that. I am going to follow up with them in writing to get that ball moving and then I'll be back in touch.		
	Stacy – I left you a message and would be happy to have a conversation tomorrow if you'd like!		
	Best,		
Jillian			
		Jillian Schoene	
		Chief of Staff	
		Office of Commissioner Carmen Rubio	
		(she/her/hers)	



1221 SW Fourth Ave, Suite 220

Portland, OR 97204

Cell: 503-865-6823

Jillian.Schoene@portlandoregon.gov

www.portland.gov/rubio

The City of Portland is committed to providing meaningful access. To request translation, interpretation, modifications, accommodations, or other auxiliary aids or services, contact 503-823-3008, Relay: 711.

FYI - Here is the reply that I sent:

From: Elizabeth Durant <elizabeth_durant@parkrose.k12.or.us>

Date: Thu, Mar 30, 2023 at 2:20 PM

Subject: Re: Following up

To: Schoene, Jillian < Jillian.Schoene@portlandoregon.gov>

Cc: Michael Lopes-Serrao <michael lopes-serrao@parkrose.k12.or.us>, Stacy Michaelson

<smichaels@mesd.k12.or.us>

Hi Jillian,

Thanks for the update. It is encouraging to hear that ProLogis is open to communicating with the district. I am curious about hours of operation, diesel emissions / types of trucks, and the number of jobs they anticipate will be available. We knew about the Sandy exit/entrance...it's why we are so concerned for residents who live in the apartments adjacent and have to cross the Sandy entrance to get to school. (If you visit the site in person, it might be clearer).

Any update on the legal research into the moratorium request?

Also, I keep hearing from community members and students who have heard in the news about K-12 STEM opportunities through the CHIPS Act. Any word from BPS on how the City plans to support that? Right now our students have to travel downtown / to the west side for technical education, and that's a barrier for many. I'm hopeful there's a way to find a "win" for our students and community, even if it takes a while. I've told folks I would ask and see what's possible.

Thanks again for the follow up, Elizabeth

--

Andrea Stevenson
Executive Assistant to the Superintendent
& Board of Education/Communications
She | Her | Hers

Phone: 503.408.2114 Text: 503.724.2573

@parkrose (Twitter, FB & Instagram)



Parkrose School District is an equal opportunity educator and employer.